
UPPER GUNNISON RIVER RESTORATION PROJECT (2021)  
 

AUGUST 2021- The Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District (District) 

recently began the Upper Gunnison River Restoration Project (2021).  This multi-

beneficial water resource improvement project will eliminate the gravel channel 

push-up dam for the Outcalt No. 2 diversion, improve irrigation infrastructure and 

create a more natural hydrologic system on the Gunnison River just upstream of 

County Road 10.  In addition, it will improve the fishery in this area. 

 

It is anticipated that the project will be completed around the end of 

September.  Please be aware that equipment will be used in and around the river 

and a temporary coffer dam will be constructed. Boaters should stay “river 

right” in this area and take extra precaution in the construction area.  If you 

have questions, please contact the District at (970)641-6065.   
 

 


